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Senator Serrano Participates In Town Hall Meeting Hosted By

Mayor de Blasio and Council Member Gibson
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Senator Serrano delivered remarks to an engaged audience at the Bronx School for Law,

Government & Justice during Mayor de Blasio and Council Member Vanessa Gibson's

District 16 Bronx Town Hall. The conversation covered a variety of topics affecting the

residents of the Bronx and New York City.

"It was a pleasure to join New York City Mayor Bill de Blasio & Council Member Vanessa L.

Gibson at their District 16 Town Hall. This meeting was an important opportunity for public to

voice their issues and concerns to the elected officials that represent them. Many thanks to Mayor de

Blasio, Council Member Gibson and all of the individuals that came out to speak with us."
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